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From: Laura Triplett
To: Kahlert, Kate (PUC)
Subject: Request for ALJ hearing
Date: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 4:09:05 PM

Dear PUC staff,

I am writing to request a hearing in the rulemaking you are conducting on Certificates of
Need, Powerplant Siting, and Route Permits for High-Voltage Transmission Lines. I oppose
the proposed amendments.
 
The PUC should update its rules to include mechanisms for incorporating climate change
mitigation or adaptation into its decision-making processes. The most serious economic, social
and human health challenge our state faces is effects from climate change. It must be
considered in all major decisions. Therefore, the Commission must not do this update unless
they also explicitly address climate change.

I request a hearing before an Administrative Law Judge.

Sincerely,
Dr. Laura Triplett
laura.day.triplett@gmail.com
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